
Ashburnham Board of Health Minutes 

August 4, 2008 

 

1. The ABOH convened at 6:40 with the following members present: 

Chairman –  Glen Hathaway, Scott Sibley, Patrick Durkee, Tom Flanagan, and Rick Metcalf of 

NABOH 

 

2. The Agenda dated August 4th was approved. 

 

3. The Minutes of the July 7th meeting were approved. 

 

4. Septic Permits approved:   

Robert T. Raffi, Jr., Lot 1 Wilker Road 

 

5.    Rick to send letter to 195 Fitchburg Road to tell them to properly close and store their  

       temporary trailer. 

 

6.    Rick to send letter to concrete house on Fitchburg Road in regards to excess trash on  

       exterior (and possibly interior). 

 

7.    Correspondence reviewed. 

 

8.    Starting next month, the Board of Health would like to meet in the Town Hall’s lower level 

        conference room. 

 

9.    7:15pm – Robert and Ann Glenn: 3 Bridal Path 

 Mark F. Piermarini of Hamwey Engineering Inc. 

See attached sheet with list of Variances.  

Green cards will be brought in tomorrow to Rick. 

Pending the changes that Rick will go over with Mark including a rubber boot inlet, 

 offset to inlet/outlet tees less than 12 inches. 

The APPROVED  all Variances with the condition that the green cards are delivered 

 tomorrow. 

 

10.   7:26pm – Brian Krivitsky of Jefferson Development stopped in to touch base with us on the 

 McLean Hospital septic system.   We reviewed the letter from Jefferson Development 

 dated July 25, 2008. Rick notified them on July 14, 2008 via email that the Conservation 

 Commission permit had expired in 2006. Krivitsky stated that he now needs additional 

 time due to Conservation Commission requirements for their hearing. 

 Scott motions for legal counsel to write a Cease and Desist order, September 10, 2008. 

 Tom seconds motion. 

 All in favor for motion was unanimous. 

 

11.    Our next meeting will be September 8, 2008 at 6:30pm. 



 

12. Rick to send letter to 39 Sled Road in regards to temporary housing issue. 

 

13. Rick to investigate 17 Fairview Avenue on complaint on reptile show. Will send letter. 

 

14. Only two companies approved for dumpster service are Waste management and D&D.  

 Will ask Denee to send letters to all other dumpster companies to tell them they must 

 be licensed to operate in Ashburnham. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted by Patrick Durkee, Acting Secretary 

  

 


